

IMC Agenda Minutes - Committee Meeting 10.00pm 7th December 2024

Members Attending	Guests
Pierse Bishop	
Dave Homan	
Jill French	
Alan Brooks	
Colm Duffy	
Ronan Garvey	
Elaine McMahon	
Amy Hollands	
Jean Carlo	
Sorcha O'Connor	
Kevin Killick	

Apologies

Dónal Ó Murchú, Chair, Ray Chambers, Oliver Wynne, Tony Barry

Meeting location: IMC Hut Glendassen

Agenda

1. Committee member round table introductions
2. Update by Colm Duffy on membership and IT developments
 - All committee members have access to the lists of members on the website.
 - Membership lists are defined as per the constitution
 - IT developments include permissions for committee members on site booking calendar and booking climbing gear.
 - Currently working on email sending to members
 - If people need work done on the site it will first be put on a staging site before loading up to the mail site.
 - Trip reports can automatically link to the calendar
 - Donal and Ray to agree pricing for hut before updating site.
 - Ronan will investigate the insurance policy cover for people staying in the hut.
 - Colm and Dave have agreed to assist people with IT requirements and review requests for work to be done.
 - Colm plans to remove the forum on the website and develop a discussion board more suited for the purpose.
 - Colm will archive the existing tabs to be developed.

3. Hut maintenance update:

The committee agreed that new signage should be displayed to reduce the amount of unauthorised cars being parked by non members or non guests at the hut. Alan will investigate signs and revert back to the committee.

4. Meets update by Sorcha and Amy

The meets calendar is being populated with dates for the Mourne/ Carlingford, Marseille Altnadue and other locations.

5. Training Update: Dave will make enquiries and get quotes for training on self rescue and multipitch climbing. It was also suggested by Colm to enquire about REC 3 training for members and subsidised costs for members.

6. Archive update Pierse

The videos will be downloaded from the website and uploaded to youtube also books donations to Kilkenny Library and MI. Further work required on reducing the volume of books that were donated to the hut but are no longer needed.

7. Zoom Meetings. The committee agreed that paying a fee to zoom for meeting is no longer needed as google meets is free. Future meeting will be held over google.

8. Social Media Elaine. Action is required on social media to publicise events and announcements on our social media sites. The increase in awareness will drive an increase in membership.

9. Ronan update, a new bank card is available to club members for purchases.

10. Jill Climbing gear update, the ropes are in DCC and will be cut to size in January. Sorcha to assist.

11. Request for Ray to share hut codes with committee as they are being changed.

12. Alan to post a notice on whatsapp calling out to members for assistance on surveying the hut roof and other works.

Next Committee Meeting, January 2025, date to TBA